
PUBLIC SERVICE RECOGNITION WEEK 
 
 

WHEREAS, the week of May 5 – 11, 2024, is recognized nationally as Public 
Service Recognition Week; and 

 
WHEREAS, Pinellas County employees, by working together, deliver first class 

services to nearly a million residents and more than five million 
visitors annually; and 

 
WHEREAS, Pinellas County employees serve as active participants in the 

County’s efforts to develop innovative methods of providing 
services in new and cost-effective ways; and 

 
WHEREAS, Pinellas County employees reach out to the community by 

volunteering their time and talents; and 
 
WHEREAS,  Pinellas County employees are working hard To Be the Standard 

for Public Service in America. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED by the Pinellas County Board of County 
Commissioners that the week of May 5th through 11th 2024, be recognized as 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE RECOGNITION WEEK 
 
We encourage all Pinellas County citizens to join us in recognizing our employees who work 
throughout the county, providing dedicated service and maintaining a standard of 
excellence of which we can be proud.  
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, we have set our hands and caused the seal of Pinellas County, 
Florida, to be affixed hereto on this 23rd day of April 2024. 
 

 

   
 


